

Thank you for your continued support of The Underdog Family non-profit. We hope you have a great day!



### Don't delay...our Fall Ball tickets are almost sold out!

Have you ever asked yourself, how can I give back and make a direct impact to small businesses? This is the opportunity you've been waiting for.

Join us this <u>Saturday</u>, <u>October 2nd at 6:00 pm MST</u> for our first annual TUF Fall Ball at the Denver Field House. It's the easiest way to support local businesses in Denver AND have a great time doing it. We're already at 75% capacity and expect to be at max over the next 24 hours.

Come enjoy delicious food from our TUF business partners, sip on specialty cocktails, and dance the night away to live music by Sophia Scott (@sophunky) and LC's Latin Jazz Band.

We have over 25 raffle prizes that you don't want to miss - featuring a gift package from Federales, custom Folsom ski boots, an assortment of free gym/wellness memberships, and so much more.

# September 2021 Monthly Newsletter





#### **U OF M ROSS EXEC MAP PROJECT**

We recently were selected by The University of Michigan to <u>pilot our Denver model</u> of providing technical resources to locally owned BIPOC businesses **and bring it to Detroit**.

We have been given a team of 5 Executive MBA candidates who will be spending four months on this initiative.

The need for technical resources for small businesses in Detroit is immense, not to mention close to our Founder's heart growing up 30 minutes from the city, and we plan to make the same tremendous impact in the Motor City as we have made in Denver.

**LEARN MORE** 



#### STAYING IN THE FAMILY

When we started this organization over a year ago, we didn't know what the possibilities could be, but we knew we were on the right track.

The past two months have been validation for the work and support that we've been able to extend to our partners in Denver, as our first four TUF's Partners have all decided to continue working with The Underdog Family for a second year!

The reciprocation of support between TUF and our Family Members has been the driving force for doing good and we'd like to say a BIG BIG thank you to Hayati Mediterranean, Genna Rae's Wings, Federal Coffee and The Donut in Centennial.

## Join our team for opportunities to meet new people and have fun, while doing good in the process.

The Underdog Family is a rapidly growing non-profit in Denver with ample opportunities for motivated people to donate their time and skills to support our mission.

We're always looking for more Project Managers, Web Designers, Event Coordinators, Graphic Designers, Content Writers, Digital Marketers, Branding Experts, Social Media Consultants and more.

Whether you're an expert in your craft or looking to get involved with your local Denver community and learn something new— we have a fit for you!